
March 10, 196 

Mr. Ernest Horwitz 
-P.O.B. 29L2 
Johannesburg, Union of Sowith Africa 

Dear Mr. Horwitz: 

Although I have sent you regards through others, I do 
want to take the time to write to you personally to 
tell you how very mch I appreciated all your advise 
and assistance during my stay in Johannesburg. T shall value your friendship for a long time to come. 

Before leaving for New York, Mr..H. Gordon asked me to 
give regards to Dr. Harry Miller of Mt. Sinai Hospital. You added your regards to his wife, your neice, 

I am sorry that I have not. been ible to locate the Millers, Mt. Sinai hes no such Doctor on their staff, 
I should be glad to give them the regards from you and 

? 
Please give my fondest regards to Mr. Gordon and to all my dear friends of the Board of Jewish Education and 
the rest of the Jewish communi ty. 

My best wishes for a Happy and Kosher Passover, 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM | 

NL:ff 

Mr. Gordon, if you could notify me where to reach them.


